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Topic: Commission of Audit  

Senator Thorp asked:  
Mr Scott: There is some broad correspondence in circulation from the Commission of Audit. We 
are mainly dealing for this matter through the department, and providing them with information.  
Senator THORP: What information have you been asked for?  
Mr Scott: It is fairly general and high level basically at the moment, I understand.  
Senator THORP: Is that information we can see?  
Mr Scott: I can take that on notice. 
 

Answer:  
The ABC has been contacted by the Department of Communications in relation to the 
government’s Commission of Audit. To date, the ABC has not provided a submission to the 
Commission of Audit. 
 
 


